
Hi! I’m Miss Powell, Phonics lead here at S.M.I.T.H  

 

Celebrating our Phonics Curriculum Highlights 

from Spring Ter m 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

What’s to come 

next term… 
After the Easter Holidays We will 

also be having a Monster 

Phonics celebration event 

where the children and staff 

can come into school dressed 

as their favourite monster! 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information and how       

to support your child at home,     

please see our Phonics section 

under the English page on the 

school website. 

Nursery 

Nursery have been busy exploring 

‘black cat’ sounds and searching 

for objects to sort into sound 

hoops. 

Reception 

Tricky witch has been casting her 

spell on sounds in Reception! The 

children are learning lots of new 

sounds and putting them into 

super sentences! 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1  

Year 1 have enjoyed playing lots of phonics games including 'snowball'  

and vertical relay. 

 

Year 2 and 3  

Year 2 and 3 have been learning lots of new tricky witch alternative sounds 

 and spelling rules. 

 


